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18 February 2019 
 
 
Event St Vincent de Paul Annual Doorknock Appeal 2019 
Location Campbell and Ainslie 
Date 28 February 2019 Time 4:00pm-6:45pm 
Transport Bus &/or foot Uniform   Full school uniform 
Cost Nil Contact no. 0417 128 444 
Return of note/money Monday 25 February 2019 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 
Your daughter has expressed an interest in taking part in the St Vincent de Paul Annual Doorknock Appeal 
2019 on Thursday 28 February.   
 
Every year the funds raised through the Doorknock Appeal go to delivering a spectrum of services that 
provide immediate assistance to those in our community who need a hand up, including food, clothing, 
accommodation, mental health services, life skills, education and more.  
 
Some of the help the Appeal is able to provide include: 
• Emergency packs containing food, medicine and personal hygiene products 
• Clothing and specialised support services for vulnerable people transitioning into the workforce 
• Providing somewhere safe to sleep and specialised support for women and children escaping 
domestic violence 
• Preventing families from being evicted from their home 
 
Students are required to wear full school uniform and will meet at 4:00pm in the New Quad at Merici 
College. They will be provided with afternoon tea. The Doorknock will take place in Campbell and South 
Ainslie and senior students will be paired with junior students. Students will be transported by school bus to 
Campbell or walk to South Ainslie. 
 
Please arrange to collect your daughter from the front of the College at 6:45pm. Return the attached 
permission note to Ms Amy Connellan by Monday 25 February in the Serviam Centre. Please remind your 
daughter that appropriate behavior is expected at all times as she is a representative of the College. 
 
For further information, please do not hesitate to contact us on 6243 4100 before the excursion. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
Ms Amy Connellan 
Head of Mission and Community 
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Archdiocese of Canberra and Goulburn Consent Form 
Category B Excursions 

 

Student Name  

Excursion To St Vincent de Paul Annual Doorknock Appeal 2019 – Campbell and Ainslie 

 
Student Medical Details 

Please detail any medical 
conditions (eg. Allergies, asthma) 
and treatment plans for your 
child, relevant to this excursion. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
I give permission for my daughter to attend this excursion 

 
Parent/Guardian Signature  

Contact Number on day  

Date  

 
 
 
 
 
 


	Category B Excursions

